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For Our Visitors

Please sign your name and address on an information card and pick up a
frisbee and water bottle.

Visitors eat free at the Silver & Gold Café before the service; we hope to see
you there.

Our nursery is located downstairs on the left as you enter the fellowship hall.

Restrooms are located through the door on the right at the front of the 
sanctuary or in the basement to the right of the kitchen. 

This Morning

Children’s Sunday School 
Café 
Adult Bible class (upstairs)

9:30 AM

Worship Service
      Nursery
      Children's Church

10:30 AM

This Week

Today 6:00 PM Youth Group

Today 6:00 PM Kids Club

Today 6:15 PM Prayer

 
Financial Report January Year-to-Date

Income $12,929.78 $12,929.78

Expenses $13,994.19 $13,994.19

Income VS Expenses ($1.503.41) ($1.503.41)

Servant Schedule Today Next Week

Nursery Glenda Sonia

Children's Church Patty Patty

Greeters Pete & Zach Lee & Lynn

Counters Ed & Kathie John & Lee

Living Hope for All Generations



Children's Church ages 4 to 3rd grade during the sermon downstairs, the 
big room on the right!  See Michele Johnson if you want to teach once a 
month.

Sunday Evening Activities – Kids' club for K-5th grade 6-7:30 in the 
Children's church room.   Youth group meets at the same time.  Prayer 
meeting, meets from 6:15-7:15.

Come join and “Sing Hosanna, Sing” to the King of Kings on Palm Sunday,
April 9th!  Palm Sunday choir rehearsal starts February 26th at 10:00 am!

Tim and Sarah's new address:  17046 East Ohio Drive, #303
Aurora, CO  80017

Camp Fund Offering:  Each month we take a camp fund offering, which is 
used to send children from our church to a Christian camp. 

Membership Class:  We will have a new membership class beginning in 
March.  Talk with Pastor Steve if you are interested.

Congratulations to Larry and Marlene Knizley on the arrival of their newest 
grandchild, Saraphina Joy, born January 25th at 7 lbs 10 oz.

Birthdays: Juan Carlos Rivera, Nikolas Schwietert

Prayer Request cards are available in the lobby
Living Hope Prayer Priorities: Each week we join in prayer for one of our 

missionaries, an area of ministry in our church, as well as a few of our 
regular attenders. You are welcome to join us Sunday nights at 6:15 to 
pray with others at the church.
To Start the PRAYER CHAIN call Ruby 243-4172 or Kathy 216-1743
Prayer Warriors –  Bev 255-7383

This week we are praying for:
Missionaries  – Mark & Martha Hendrickson - ProMETA
Ministry –  Worship Ministry
In our Church – John & Kathie Isles, Barbara Inman Bev Jackson

Heavenly Father: Please draw __________________ to Jesus 
and make him/her an ambassador of Christ



Fundamentals:  The Holy Spirit
John 16:7-13

1. The Holy Spirit B______ us to Christ

2. The Holy Spirit M_________ us like Christ

3. The Holy Spirit K_________ us in Christ


